Louie Azzolini

From: Mary Tapsell {tapsellm@inac.gc.ca)
3ent: Tuesday, April 09, 2002 9:33 AM
To: dbevington@auroranet.nt.ca; execdir@chamber.yellowknife.nt.ca;

jlangford@debeerscanada.com; kledrew@debeerscanada.com;
riohnstone@debeerscanada.com; Dahli@dfo-mpo.ge.ca; langem@dfo-mpo.ge.ca;
Mark.Dahl@EC.GC.CA; Paula.Pacholek@EC.GC.CA; Stephen.Harbicht@EC.GC.CA,;
byerses@escape.ca; edenholm@gartnerlee.com; smorrison@gartnerlee.com;
brett_hudson@gov.nt.ca; Jason_McNeill@gov.ni.ca; steven_matithews@gov.nt.ca;
tpearse@gquifislands.com; Surinder_Grewal@hc-sc.ge.ca; Keith_Jen@hotmail.com; Matt
Bender; Fraser Fairman; Tamara Hamiiton; Buddy Williams; ellis@internorth.com;
wwinwt@internorth.com; kw@iwgia.org; nlawson@jacqueswhitford.com; Ritac@lutselke.com;
wildlife@lutselke.com; Laura@migwi.com; nneemeh@migwi.com; Roland Semjanovs;
Bridgette Larocque; Louie Azzolini; Joe Acorn; Alan Ehrlich; Roland Semjanovs; Executive
Director, mviwbpermit@mvlwb.com; jramsey@nrcan.gc.ca; Bobz@nsma.net;
SBriscoe@polarnet.ca; jffreeman@rfi.on.ca; SLDF@Sierral.egal.org; ATgovi@ssimicro.com;
denenationcp@ssimicro.com; econorth@ssimicro.com; edenholm@ssimicro.com;
mvaydik@ssimicro.com; xcarc@ssimicro.com; SOLOWAD@ic.gc.ca;
donihee@telusplanet.net; cpawsnwi@theedge.ca; donihee@ucalgary.ca;
Pewins@wwfcanada.org; tiacobelli@wwicanada.org

Subject: RE: REMINDER - ** LAST DAY FOR CONFORMITY SUBMISSIONS ** APRILS,2002**

Louie:

DIAND agrees with the approach and comments Environment Canada has stated regarding Conformity. Our focus will
be on the technical review of material and if we identify deficiencies in information we will submit an information
request (IR). We would also like to mention that a response to an IR does not automatically mean that the IR response is
adequate. Only once our technical experts have reviewed an IR response will we be able to determine if it has indeed met
the original information request.

Thanks Louie,

Mary Tapsell

Manager, Environment & Conservation
DIAND

PO Box 1500

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2R3

ph: 867-669-2680
fax: 867-669-2701

tapselim@inac.gc.ca

>>> "Dahl,Mark [Yel]" <Mark.Dahl@EC.GC.CA> 4/8/2002 4:23:01 PM >>>
Louie,

Given that "this conformity check determines whether or not De Beers has
responded to what was asked for in the EA Terms of Reference” and that it is
"not a technical assessment of the material provided" Environment Canada
will defer the responsibility for the conformity check to the MVEIRB.
Sincerely,

Mark Dahl
Contaminants Biologist
Envirenment Canada
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